
HO L LAN D & H ART, Ocean Munds-Dry 
omundsdry@hollandhart.com 

July 8, 2010 

VIA HAND-DELIVERY 

Mr. Mark E. Fesmire, 
Chairman 
Oil Conservation Commission 
New Mexico Department of Energy, 

Minerals and Natural Resources 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Case No. 14418 De Novo: Application of Cimarex Energy Co. for a Non-
Standard Oil Spacing and Proration Unit and Compulsory Pooling, Eddy County, New 
Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Lynx Petroleum Consultants, Inc. ("Lynx") requests that the hearing on the above-
referenced application, currently scheduled for July 15, 2010, be continued to the Oil 
Conservation Commission hearing scheduled for September 9, 2010. As noted in Lynx's 
previous Motion for Continuance, Case 14480 involves the same issues and should be 
considered by the Commission at the same time. The motion was granted. An order has 
not yet been issued by the Division in Case 14480. Counsel for Cimarex has indicated 
that Cimarex objects to this request. 

Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

Ocean Munds-Dry ^ 
Attorney for Lynx Petroleum Consultants, Inc. 

cc: Gary Larson, Esq. 
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